EXHIBIT

Jennifer Orozco L

From: Stephanie Ann Doty <sdoty@kc-education.com>
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 9:31 AM

To: Plan

Cc: Stephanie Ann Doty

Subject: Opposition for Application 217-24-00070-PLNG

RE: Greenbar Comprehensive Plan Amendment/Lot 15, Cimarron Hills Subdivision

Troy and | would like to oppose this application. We believe expanding the quarry is a health and safety risk for the
surrounding homes and residents.

This would likely impact our drinking water/wells in a negative way similar to the Knife River site.

There are too many homes near this location that would be heavily impacted by any mining or explosives.

Consider livestock and animals and veterans and how it would impact their wellbeing.

We are already dealing with the noise of the rock crusher/s and the dust throughout the year. We can see

the dust clouds blooming from our house on View Top Lane and depending on which way the wind is

blowing we have to close up the house. | can’timagine being any closer to it let alone adding to the noise

and dust issues.

5. Since we moved in we’ve experienced our home shaking from blasts that were further away than the
proposed site.

6. CC&Rs are in place for Cimarron Hills stating the lot is to be used for residential purposes.

PoOnN=

Troy and Stephanie Doty
11670 SE View Top Lane
Prineville OR 97754
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